Mr. Hiro Kato
InSoft Systems Lab
Yamaha Corporation
10-1 Nakazawa-cho
Hamamatsu-shi, Japan 431

27 April 1992

Dear Hiro:

Thanks for your letter of February 21, and I appreciate your trying to accommodate Mr. Alleman in the internship program. I also appreciate the difficulty such requests may present in your environment, and, I do not think it likely that you will receive many such requests.

In spite of some bad publicity for Stanford over the past year or so, CCRMA is doing well.... always good students! I would like it if somehow some of them had an opportunity to work with you and your colleagues, engineers for whom I have the highest esteem.

I hope, too, that we can get together when you are next here.

Sincerely,

John M. Chowning

JC/hmk

